
Lee Heritage Commission 
Minutes of Meeting of February 16, 2017 

Present Members: Chair Pat Jenkins, Selectman’s Rep and member Scott Bugbee, Liz McCaffrey, Cord 

Blomquist, Denis Hambucken, Laura Gund and guest Laurel Cox. 

Minutes approved. 

Burleigh-DeMerritt House letter: We discussed the written letter and made some changes. 

Barn Easements: Roop and Chisholm were before the Select Board and were approved for their barn 

easements. Randall and Meeker at still to come. 

Moose Grant for Archives: Sarah Cox and Anne Jennison have been in contact about the grant. The 

original person in Concord has left and they were waiting for a new “person”.  

Trip to Wolfeboro: According to Denis, this will probably be in April before they open. 

N. H. Historic Register for the Town Buildings: Ann has been working on this project and needs help 

with the paperwork. Discussed town buildings and plans for the Town Center. We wondered which would 

be most advantageous: to put the buildings on the register or not. Contacts will be made: Scott will contact 

Mr. Glidden and Laurel will talk to people from the Preservation Alliance when she sees them at NH 

Farm and Forest. 

Calendars: Discussed whether to have a theme or just use nice Lee photos. 

Wally Dennis interview: Who will go? When? Laura will call Wally to set a date. 

Next meeting will be March 16, 2017 

Minutes submitted by Laura Gund 


